



## Aboriginal Action Circle

**Wednesday, March 27, 2019**

**5:00 PM to 8:00 PM**

**Ottawa Regional Office  
Boardroom, 233 Gilmour,  
6<sup>th</sup> Floor**

**Type of meeting:** Regular

**Co-chairs:** Les Maiczan, Christa Ouellette

**Secretary:** Alan Craig

**Treasurer:** Toni Mathews

**Resource person:** Stephanie Penwarden  
(PSAC Regional Officer)

### **Draft Minutes**

Present: Christa, Les, Carla, James, Alan

1. **Light Meal at 5 PM**
2. **Call to Order**
3. **Welcome & Introductions**
4. **Approval of Agenda** Submitted by Les. Carried
5. **Minutes for Feb.27<sup>th</sup> 2019**  
Tabled to next meeting
6. **Film Indian Horse with RVAC (Debrief)**  
Better communication in the future for joint collaborations
7. **Bear Witness Day**  
May 10<sup>th</sup> event? Follow-up with Michel Desautels about meeting with Indigenous Minister
8. **IAC Network Meeting**

Nothing to report at this time.

**9. NIPC rep reports**

No NIPC reps were present at the meeting and no copies of reports shared with this Committee

**10. Other Business/Roundtable**

**1-Stats Canada Indigenous Circle:** Carla to learn more

**2-Aboriginal Awareness Week:** Les to meet with INAC people next week

**3-Easter Brunch:** See if Albert is doing something April 27 or May 4<sup>th</sup>

**4-Amethyst House:** Carla suggested we look into getting involved.

**5-Pride:** Is Aug 25<sup>th</sup>, participation is encouraged

**11. Adjournment**